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Robert B. Warren
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Kirsten Walli File 99999.99902
Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

Suite 2701

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli :

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. ("Hydro One")
Board File No.: EB-2008-0272

We are counsel to the Consumers Council of Canada.

What follows are our comments on the Proposed Issues List attached as Appendix "A" to the
Procedural Order No. 1, dated November 14, 2008.

We have reviewed the letter from counsel for the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition
("VECC") of November 21, 2008. In our view, the matters listed in that letter should be
considered as part of the application. In our view, the matters are covered by the Proposed
Issues List. However, if they are not, then we agree that the Proposed Issues List should be
expanded to include the matters set out in the letter from counsel for VECC.

Yours truly,

WeirFoulds LLP
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Robert B. Warren
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cc: Hydro One Networks Inc, Attn: Glen MacDonald
Julie Girvan
All Parties

1088372.1

. . . . T: 416-365-1110 F: 416-365-1876
The Exchange Tower, Suite 1600 P.O. Box 480, 130 King Street West Toronto, Ontario, Canada M5X 1J5

www.weirfoulds.com




